
Beginning Farmer Tax Credit 

Informational Meeting 
Thursday, Oct. 11, Montevideo Public Library

Open to all 

Farmers 

Thursday, Oct. 11th

7 p.m.—8 pm

Montevideo Public Library
224 S 1st St., Montevideo, MN 56265 

A new law provides tax credits to Minnesotans who 
rent or sell land, livestock, facilities and machinery 
to beginning farmers. There is also a tax credit for 

beginning farmers enrolling in a financial 
management program. Come learn about the 

details and how to apply.  

CONTACT:
Land Stewardship 

Project 
Amy Bacigalupo 

320-269-2105 

amyb@landstewardshipproject.org 

Farm Beginnings Program 

www.landstewardshipproject.org 

Ridgewater Farm  

Business Management 

Kami Schoenfeld 
320-212-5255 

Kami.Schoenfeld@ridgewater.edu 

Facebook: Ridgewater College Farm 
Business Management  




